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Enbridge Gas Distribution  
2225 Sheppard Ave. E. 
North York, Ontario M2J 5C2 
Canada 
 

February 16, 2016 
 
 
VIA COURIER, RESS and EMAIL 
 
Ms. Pascale Duguay 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Duguay, 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) Docket No. EB-2012-0451  
GTA Project                                                    

 
Further to our January 21, 2016 correspondence on the energization of Segment B, we 
would like to inform the Board that Segment B has been temporarily taken out of 
service. 
 
We will keep the Board apprised of the progress in returning the line to service.  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Brian Wikant 
Project Director, GTA Project 
 
 
Cc: Andrew Mandyam (Enbridge) 

Scott Dodd (Enbridge) 
 


